
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes,  05th  July 2015 

                                                                                                                                                  
 

 

 

 Brendan Gallagher who has been attending the course for the Permanent Diaconate for the past two years. He 

will be called to Candidacy by Bishop Cullinan at the 9.30 a.m. Mass in Dunhill on next Sunday July 12
th

. We wish 

Brendan every blessing on his journey which will also entail the Order of Lector and Acolyte in the years ahead. To 

enable people to meet the Bishop and Brendan's family and friends there will be a cup of tea in the Dunhill 

Enterprise Centre after the ceremony to which all are invited. 

 Thanks to all who contributed to last week’s Annual Collection for the Needs of the Diocese & Peter’s Pence.  

We raised €666.09 in this parish and your generosity is greatly appreciated as it facilitates diocese in providing 

services such as Cura, Accord, Family Ministry, Child Safeguarding, and other diocesan ministries and ventures.  

 As and from July 1
st
 there will be no 7.30 a.m. Mass in Tramore Church during the months of July and August. 

 The famous Brill Dunhill Summer Camp 2015 starts (tomorrow) Monday July 6
th 

and operates until August 21st. 

Be early to avoid disappointment. For information contact 396333 in the Dunhill Sports Centre.  

 Fr Colm O’Brien Memorial Cycle 2015 will take place this year on Saturday Aug 
 
08

th 
The main cycle will start 

from St Peters and Pauls Church, Clonmel at 11.00 a.m. and go directly to Tramore. There will also be a shorter 

option, this cycle will start from The Kingfisher, Tramore Road at 13.30p.m. and will go directly to Tramore. This 

year the proceeds go to Pieta House. To register for the cycle please visit the website; 

www.frcolmmemorialcycle.com We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support 

for Fr Colm’s Memorial Cycle and  look forward to seeing you on Aug 
8th

 

 This year’s Summer Cemetery Mass at Dunhill will be celebrated on Tuesday, July 14
th

, and the Cemetery Mass 

in Fenor will be celebrated on the following Tuesday, 21
st 

July, both at 7.30 p.m. Also the cemetery Mass in 

Tramore will take place on Thursday 16
th 

July. Please spread the word to anyone who may be interested. 

 The Irish Blood Transfusion Service is at present experiencing difficulty in collecting enough voluntary blood 

donations in order to meet hospital requirements of 3,000 units of blood a week. The Service will be visiting the 

Holy Cross National School, Tramore, this Thursday, 09
th 

July, from 5.00 p.m. until 8.30 p.m. www.ibts.ie 

 Reminder letters have been sent out this week to all those who overlooked returning their signed Tax Refund  

certificates for 2013. Approximately €4,000 remains unclaimed for 2013. If you receive this appeal, please 

complete the documents and return them to the Parish Office as soon as possible.  This scheme is completely 

confidential and will not affect your current tax situation in any way. This money could be put to good use 

towards the repairs to the roof of Fenor Church. The 2014 Tax Refund certificates for last year will be posted out 

early next week we would be grateful if you would complete and return the form as soon as possible.  

 Certificate in Theology: Do you want to know more about your faith? Your church? Its history? Our Bible (Old 

and New Testaments) Our moral theology? Our liturgy and sacraments? Or just to know more about the God we 

pray to. If so why not consider taking part in the Cert In Theology at St Kieran’s College. A new course starts 

October 2015 - find out more, or sign up now, at www.ossory.ie 

 Have you or someone you know been affected by Stroke? Waterford Areas Stroke Support Group provides 

support to family, friends and carers through various programmes in an empowering yet relaxed and friendly 

environment. Meetings take place on the 1
st
 Thursday of every month for more information contact, Breda Jones on 

087-8548536 or Danette Connolly on 087-6787489 

 Thought for the week If things were really as we wanted them to be, people would still complain that they were no 

longer what they used to be. 

 Last week’s Parish  Collection : Masses €402.22 & Envelopes  €415.20. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, July 05
th

 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.     

 Monday, July 06
th

 –St Maria Goretti, 
 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at  10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, July 07
th 
– St Ethelburga Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, July 08
th 
– St Killian 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m.  

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon    

Thursday, July 09
th

 Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, July 10
th 
– St Anthony 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

WEBSITE: www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086-6004386 
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